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Right here, we have countless book The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And
Brunei and collections to check out. We additionally provide variant types
and in addition to type of the books to browse. The conventional book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as well as various additional
sorts of books are readily nearby here.
As this The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And Brunei, it ends occurring
visceral one of the favored books The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And
Brunei collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website
to look the amazing ebook to have.

Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei Rough
Guides (Firm) 1994
The Rough Guide to Thailand (Travel
Guide eBook) Rough Guides 2018-10-01
Discover this exciting destination
with the most incisive and
entertaining guidebook on the market.
Whether you plan to island-hop your
way down the Andaman coast, sample
street food at Bangkok's night
markets or trek to the hill tribes
around Chiang Mai, The Rough Guide to
Thailand will show you the ideal
places to sleep, eat, drink, shop and
visit along the way. - Independent,
trusted reviews written with Rough
Guides' trademark blend of humour,
honesty and insight, to help you get
the most out of your visit, with
options to suit every budget. - Fullcolour maps throughout- navigate
Bangkok's backstreets and stroll
around Krabi town without needing to
get online. - Stunning images - a
rich collection of inspiring colour
photography. - Things not to miss Rough Guides' rundown of Thailand's
best sights and experiences. Itineraries - carefully planned
routes to help you organize your
trip. - Detailed regional coverage whether off the beaten track or in
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

more mainstream tourist destinations,
this travel guide has in-depth
practical advice for every step of
the way. Areas covered include:
Bangkok; Chiang Mai; Ko Samui; Ko Pha
Ngan; Ko Lanta; Phuket; Ko Phi Phi;
Krabi; Ko Tao; Ko Chang; Ko Kood; Ko
Samet; Ko Mak; Pai; Ayutthaya; Nakhon
Si Thammarat; Nan; Ao Phang Nga.
Attractions include: Chatuchak
Weekend Market; Jim Thompson's House;
Wat Pho; Khmer ruinsat Phimai; Khao
Yai National Park; Wat Phra That Doi
Suthep; The Grand Palace; Wat Phu
Tok; The National Museum. - Basics essential pre-departure practical
information including getting there,
local transport, accommodation, food
and drink, health, the media,
festivals, outdoor activities, spas
and traditional massage, meditation
centres and retreats, culture and
etiquette, travelling with children,
and more. - Background information- a
Contexts chapter devoted to history,
religion, art and architecture, flora
and fauna, environmental issues,
music, hill tribes, film and
recommended books, plus a handy
language section. Make the Most of
Your Time on Earth with The Rough
Guide to Thailand. About Rough
Guides: Escape the everyday with
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Rough Guides. We are a leading travel
publisher known for our"tell it like
it is" attitude, up-to-date content
and great writing. Since 1982, we've
published books covering more than
120 destinations around the globe,
with an ever-growing series of
ebooks, a range of beautiful,
inspirational reference titles, and
an award-winning website. We pride
ourselves on our accurate, honest and
informed travel guides.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei Rough Guides
2015-07-01 The full-colour Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei is the ultimate guide to these
three exciting Southeast Asian
destinations, covering all their
attractions, from amazing national
parks and historic temples to
gorgeous beaches and islands. This
new, fully updated either edition
features redrawn and comprehensively
updated maps, evocative photography
and itineraries that take in both big
sights and less visited spots.
There's more detail on museums and
galleries in Penang and Singapore and
revamped coverage of trekking including more on the Kelabit
Highlands, a popular remote area in
Sarawak. There's also plenty of
practical information, from budget
flights to boutique accommodation,
and insider insights on the huge
variety of excellent local cuisines
the region has to offer. The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei will help you get the best out
of your trip, whatever your budget.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei Richard Lim
2015-07-14 The full-colour Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei is the ultimate guide to these
three exciting Southeast Asian
destinations, covering all their
attractions, from amazing national
parks and historic temples to
gorgeous beaches and islands. This
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

new, fully updated edition features
redrawn and comprehensively updated
maps, evocative photography, and
itineraries that take in both big
sights and less visited spots.
There's more detail on museums and
galleries in Penang and Singapore and
revamped coverage of trekking including more on the Kelabit
Highlands, a popular remote area in
Sarawak. There's also plenty of
practical information, from budget
flights to boutique accommodation,
and insider insights on the huge
variety of excellent local cuisines
the region has to offer. The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei will help you get the best out
of your trip, whatever your budget.
The Rough Guide to Singapore Mark
Lewis 2003 A revered Apache spiritual
and military leader and a recurring
figure in pop culture lore, Geronimo
was a key figure during the
settlement of the American Southwest.
He led one of the last major
independent Indian uprisings and
personified the struggle of Native
Americans during westward expansion.
Geronimo: A Biography explores the
life of this legendary leader, a man
who has become an icon of the
courageous—and doomed—struggle of the
Native Americans. This biography
follows Geronimo's life from his
traditional Apache upbringing to his
final days as a celebrity prisoner of
war. It discusses the historical and
social forces at work during the
period, including Native American
traditions and lifeways. It also
shows how Geronimo's surrender in
1886 marked the end of the
traditional Native American way of
life. No longer free to roam the
lands of their forefathers, Indians
faced a future of captivity and a
struggle to maintain their identity
and traditions.
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei
Charles de Ledesma 2003
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The Rough Guide to Singapore (Travel
Guide eBook) Rough Guides 2016-09-01
The Rough Guide to Singapore is the
ultimate travel guide to this
constantly evolving city-state, with
clear maps and detailed coverage of
all the best attractions. Discover
Singapore's highlights with stunning
photography and accounts of
everything from the magnificent new
National Gallery and historic Botanic
Gardens to the dazzling temples of
Chinatown and the hilltop walks of
the Southern Ridges. Find detailed
practical advice on what to do and
see in Singapore, with up-to-date
reviews of the best hotels,
restaurants, hawker places, bars,
clubs and shops, for every budget.
There's also a detailed description
of the island's rich traditional
Chinese, Malay and Indian cuisines to
help you order the tastiest food.
Explore every corner of downtown
Singapore and off the beaten track,
with easy to use maps to help ensure
you don't miss the unmissable. Make
the most of your stay with The Rough
Guide to Singapore.
Singapore Mark Lewis 1998
The Rough Guide to Singapore (Travel
Guide with Free eBook) Rough Guides
2019-07-01 World-renowned 'tell it
like it is' guidebook Discover
Singapore with this comprehensive,
entertaining, 'tell it like it is'
Rough Guide, packed with
comprehensive practical information
and our experts' honest and
independent recommendations. Whether
you plan to discover the historic
ethnic enclave of Little India, enjoy
a rooftop drink at Marina Bay Sands,
indulge in an Orchard Road shopping
spree or sample street food at
bustling hawker centres, The Rough
Guide to Singapore will help you
discover the best places to explore,
sleep, eat, drink and shop along the
way. Features of The Rough Guide to
Singapore: - Detailed regional
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

coverage: provides in-depth practical
information for each step of all
kinds of trip, from intrepid off-thebeaten-track adventures, to chilledout breaks in popular tourist areas.
Regions covered include: The Colonial
District, Little India, Chinatown,
Marina Bay, Orchard Road, Northern
Singapore, Eastern Singapore, Western
Singapore, Sentosa. - Honest
independent reviews: written with
Rough Guides' trademark blend of
humour, honesty and expertise, and
recommendations you can truly trust,
our writers will help you get the
most from your trip to Singapore. Meticulous mapping: always fullcolour, with clearly numbered,
colour-coded keys. Find your way
around Arab Street's hip cafés and
boutiques, the surviving nineteenthcentury streets of Chinatown, and
many more locations without needing
to get online. - Fabulous full-colour
photography: features a richness of
inspirational colour photography,
including the colourful Botanic
Gardens and the golden-domed Sultan
Mosque. - Things not to miss: Rough
Guides' rundown of Little India's,
Chinatown's, Arab Street's and the
Colonial District's best sights and
top experiences. - Itineraries:
carefully planned routes will help
you organise your trip, and inspire
and inform your on-the-road
experiences. - Basics section: packed
with essential pre-departure
information including getting there,
getting around, accommodation, food
and drink, health, the media,
festivals, sports and outdoor
activities, culture and etiquette,
shopping and more. - Background
information: comprehensive Contexts
chapter provides fascinating insights
into Singapore, with coverage of
history, religion, ethnic groups,
environment, wildlife and books.
About Rough Guides: Rough Guides have
been inspiring travellers for over 35
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years, with over 30 million copies
sold globally. Synonymous with
practical travel tips, quality
writing and a trustworthy 'tell it
like it is' ethos, the Rough Guides
list includes more than 260 travel
guides to 120+ destinations, giftbooks and phrasebooks.
Kuala Lumpur (Rough Guides Snapshot
Malaysia) Rough Guides 2015-08-03 The
Rough Guide Snapshot to Kuala Lumpur
is the ultimate travel guide to
Malaysia's buzzing capital. It leads
you through the city and on trips
further afield with reliable
information and comprehensive
coverage of all the sights and
attractions, from gazing down on the
glittering cityscape from the Menara
KL tower to joining the devotees at
the Batu Caves during the Thaipusam
festival. Detailed maps and up-todate listings pinpoint the best
cafés, restaurants, hotels, shops,
malls, bars and nightlife, ensuring
you make the most of your trip,
whether passing through, staying for
the weekend or longer. Also included
is the Basics section from The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei, with all the practical
information you need for travelling
in and around Kuala Lumpur, including
transport, food, drink, costs,
health, festivals, sports and outdoor
activities. Also published as part of
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei. The Rough Guides
Snapshot to Kuala Lumpur also covers
many of Kulala Lumpur's other
delights including Orang Asli Museum,
Forest Research Institute of
Malaysia, Kuala Selangor, Pulau Ketam
and Fraser's Hill. The Rough Guide
Snapshot to Kuala Lumpur is
equivalent to 90 printed pages.
Rough Guides Snapshot Malaysia: Kuala
Lumpur Charles de Ledesma 2012-12-06
The Rough Guide Snapshot to Kuala
Lumpur is the ultimate travel guide
to the Malaysian capital. It guides
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

you through the city with reliable
information and comprehensive
coverage of all the sights and
attractions, from the soaring
Petronas Towers and the Golden
Triangle to Chinatown and the
historic colonial core. Detailed maps
and up-to-date listings pinpoint the
best cafés, restaurants, hotels,
shops, bars and nightlife, ensuring
you have the best trip possible,
whether passing through, staying for
the weekend or longer. Also included
is the Basics section from The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei, with all the practical
information you need for travelling
in and around Kuala Lumpur, including
transport, food, drink, costs,
health, festivals and advice on
culture and etiquette. Also published
as part of The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei. Full
coverage: colonial district,
Chinatown, Little India, Chow Kit,
Kampung Bahru, Golden Triangle,
Petronas Towers, Lake Gardens,
Islamic Arts and National museums,
Brickfields (Equivalent printed page
extent 86 pages)
Malaysia Singapore & Brunei 9: Rough
Guide 2018
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Simon
Richmond 2004 Maps and new
information make travel within and
between these three nations easy-from the markets of Singapore to the
stilt villages of Brunei the best
tips are right here. The book also
has the lowdown on the hottest
shopping, entertainment and eating
spots in Singapore, Kuala Lumpur,
Penang, and Melaka.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei David Leffman
2015
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei Charles de Ledesma
2009-09 A travel guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei. It helps to
discover these dynamic Southeast
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Asian regions; from the turquoise
beaches of Thailand, Gunung Mulu
National Park, Mount Kinabalu,
historic temples and the Perhentian
Islands, to Singaporean cuisine and
lively nightlife.
Rough Guides Snapshot Malaysia: Kuala
Lumpur Charles de Ledesma 2012-12-06
The Rough Guide Snapshot to Kuala
Lumpur is the ultimate travel guide
to the Malaysian capital. It guides
you through the city with reliable
information and comprehensive
coverage of all the sights and
attractions, from the soaring
Petronas Towers and the Golden
Triangle to Chinatown and the
historic colonial core. Detailed maps
and up-to-date listings pinpoint the
best cafés, restaurants, hotels,
shops, bars and nightlife, ensuring
you have the best trip possible,
whether passing through, staying for
the weekend or longer. Also included
is the Basics section from The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei, with all the practical
information you need for travelling
in and around Kuala Lumpur, including
transport, food, drink, costs,
health, festivals and advice on
culture and etiquette. Also published
as part of The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei. Full
coverage: colonial district,
Chinatown, Little India, Chow Kit,
Kampung Bahru, Golden Triangle,
Petronas Towers, Lake Gardens,
Islamic Arts and National museums,
Brickfields (Equivalent printed page
extent 86 pages)
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei David Leffman
2015-05-28 The full-colourRough Guide
to Malaysia, Singapore and Bruneiis
the ultimate guide to these three
exciting Southeast Asian
destinations, covering all their
attractions, from amazing national
parks and historic temples to
gorgeous beaches and islands. This
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

new, fully updated either edition
features redrawn and comprehensively
updated maps, evocative photography
and itineraries that take in both big
sights and less visited spots.
There's more detail on museums and
galleries in Penang and Singapore and
revamped coverage of trekking including more on the Kelabit
Highlands, a popular remote area in
Sarawak. There's also plenty of
practical information, from budget
flights to boutique accommodation,
and insider insights on the huge
variety of excellent local cuisines
the region has to offer. TheRough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Bruneiwill help you get the best out
of your trip, whatever your budget.
Lonely Planet Best of Malaysia &
Singapore Lonely Planet 2016-10-01
Lonely Planet Best of Malaysia &
Singapore is your passport to
Malaysia and Singapore's top sights
and most authentic experiences. Enjoy
some of Malaysia's best food in
charismatic George Town, hunt out
giant rafflesia flowers in Sarawak or
sing karaoke at the Jonker Walk Night
Market, all with your trusted travel
companion.
Malaysia Singapore e Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 2007
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei Rough Guides
2018-01-06 Discover these exciting
destinations with the most incisive
and entertaining guidebook on the
market. Whether you plan to trek
through the Taman Negara rainforest,
kick-back on the idyllic Perhentian
Islands or explore Singapore's
dynamic art scene, The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei will
show you the ideal places to sleep,
eat, drink, shop and visit along the
way. - Independent, trusted reviews
written with Rough Guides' trademark
blend of humour, honesty and insight,
to help you get the most out of your
visit, with options to suit every
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budget. - Full-colour maps throughout
- navigate the backstreets of Kuala
Lumpur's Chinatown or Singapore's
downtown shopping streets without
needing to get online. - Stunning
images - a rich collection of
inspiring colour photography. Things not to miss - Rough Guides'
rundown of Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei's best sights and experiences.
- Itineraries - carefully planned
routes to help you organise your
trip. - Detailed regional coverage whether off the beaten track or in
more mainstream tourist destinations,
this travel guide has in-depth
practical advice for every step of
the way. Areas covered include: Kuala
Lumpur; Penang; George Town; Cameron
Highlands; Langkawi; Perhentian
Islands; Taman Negara; Sarawak;
Sabah; Kota Kinabalu. Attractions
include: Petronas Towers; Batu Caves;
Gunung Mulu National Park; Ulu
Temburong National Park; Mount
Kinabalu; Sepilok Orang-utan
Rehabilitation Centre; Little India;
The Buddha Tooth Relic Temple. Basics - essential pre-departure
practical information including
getting there, local transport,
accommodation, food and drink,
health, the media, festivals, sports
and outdoor activities, culture and
etiquette, shopping and more. Background information - a Contexts
chapter devoted to history, religion,
ethnic groups, environment, wildlife
and books, plus a handy language
section and glossary. Make the Most
of Your Time on Earth with The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei.
Rough Guide Directions - Singapore
Mark Lewis 2007 Highlighting all the
top attractions, from the temples of
Little India to Chinatown's bustling
markets, this full-color resource
tackles everything from airport
arrival to city transport. Easy-touse maps help visitors explore the
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

city district by district.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei Rough Guides
2018-03-19 The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei is the
definitive travel guide to this
captivating region. The ultimate
guide to these three exciting
Southeast Asian destinations,
covering all their attractions, from
amazing national parks and historic
temples to gorgeous beaches and
islands. The sections on Penang and
Singapore offer detail on cultural
sights, new museums, and budget
accommodations. The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei includes
coverage of Sarawak's most popular
national parks, Mulu and Bako, as
well as old favorites like Mount
Kinabalu and the Perhentian Islands.
There's also plenty of practical
information on topics like budget
flights, river transport, etiquette,
and the excellent local cuisines to
help you get the best out of your
trip, whatever your budget. Discover
Malaysia's, Singapore's, and Brunei's
highlights, with expert advice on
exploring the best sites,
participating in festivals, and
exploring local landmarks through
extensive coverage of these
fascinating countries. Easy-to-use
maps; reliable advice on how to get
around; and insider reviews of the
best hotels, restaurants, bars,
clubs, and shops for all budgets
ensure that you won't miss a thing.
Make the most of your time with The
Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei Charles de Ledesma
2009-09-01 The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei is the
ultimate travel guide to these three
exciting Southeast Asian
destinations. Discover this dynamic
region; from the turquoise beaches of
Thailand, spectacular Gunung Mulu
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National Park, Mount Kinabalu,
historic temples and the Perhentian
Islands, to amazing Singaporean
cuisine and lively nightlife. Packed
with detailed, practical advice, this
guide provides up-to-date
descriptions of the best hotels in
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei and
recommended restaurants, shopping and
festivals, for all budgets. Fully
updated and expanded, coverage
includes Taman Negara, Penang and
Singapore, and magnificent Ulu Muda
Forest Reserve. You�ll find expert
background on Malaysian, Singaporean
and Brunei history, with full colour
features exploring Malay culture and
Borneo�s longhouse architecture.
Explore all corners of Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei with the
clearest maps of any guide and
practical language tips. Make the
most of your holiday with The Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia on
a Budget (Travel Guide with Free
Ebook) Rough Guides 2020-10
Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei Charles De Ledesma 2003
The Rough Guide to Singapore Rough
Guides 2016-09-01 The Rough Guide to
Singapore is the ultimate travel
guide to this constantly evolving
city-state, with clear maps and
detailed coverage of all the best
attractions. Discover Singapore's
highlights with stunning photography
and accounts of everything from the
magnificent new National Gallery and
historic Botanic Gardens to the
dazzling temples of Chinatown and the
hilltop walks of the Southern Ridges.
Find detailed practical advice on
what to do and see in Singapore, with
up-to-date reviews of the best
hotels, restaurants, hawker places,
bars, clubs and shops, for every
budget. There's also a detailed
description of the island's rich
traditional Chinese, Malay and Indian
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

cuisines to help you order the
tastiest food. Explore every corner
of downtown Singapore and off the
beaten track, with easy to use maps
to help ensure you don't miss the
unmissable. Make the most of your
stay with The Rough Guide to
Singapore.
Travellers Singapore and Malaysia
Nick Hanna 2006 Offering readers a
guide to the mixture of cultural
attractions, gastronomic delights,
coral beaches and range of travel
experiences unparalleled in Asia,
this book includes comprehensive
information on the shoppers' paradise
of Singapore.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia On
A Budget Rough Guides 2017-10-05 Tuk
tuks, temples, sizzling street food
and remote tropical islands: discover
the best of Southeast Asia with Rough
Guides. Our intrepid authors have
trekked, cycled and snorkelled from
Bali to Myanmar, seeking out the
best-value guesthouses, activities
and restaurants. In-depth reviews of
budget accommodation and eating are
combined with some choice "treat
yourself" options allowing you to
rough it in a beach hut one minute or
kick back in a hip bar the next. Easy
to follow transport advice and budget
tips are combined with unrivalled
background on all the things you
simply can't miss, whether you're
beach-hopping in Bali, exploring the
ruins of Angkor Wat or venturing to
the stilt-villages of Myanmar's Inle
Lake. Make the most of your Asian
adventure with The Rough Guide to
Southeast Asia on a Budget. Covers:
Brunei, Cambodia, Hong Kong & Macau,
Indonesia, Laos, Malaysia, Myanmar
(Burma), The Philippines, Singapore,
Thailand and Vietnam.
Passport's Illustrated Travel Guide
to Singapore & Malaysia Nick Hanna
1998-09
Lonely Planet Best of Malaysia &
Singapore 2016-11-11
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Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 1994 This Rough Guide
includes full coverage of the
Malaysian Peninsula, reveals the
highlights and out-of-the-way
treasures of Singapore, and provides
the most comprehensive guide
available to the Sarawak and Sabah
regions. 94 maps and plans.
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 1997 With a booming
economy, Malaysia is a country in
rapid growth mode. This guide covers
all the developments from its
futuristic flagship city, Kuala
Lumpur, to its most luxurious resorts
and remotest villages. This second
edition updates everything from bars,
clubs, and karaoke to its
contemporary coverage of the recent
Singapore elections. color maps and
photos.
Southeast Asia Jeremy Atiyah 2002 THE
ROUGH GUIDE TO SOUTHEAST ASIA is the
essential handbook to this stunning
region, covering nine countries plus
Hong Kong and Macau. Features
include: Full-colour section
introducing Southeast Asia's
highlights. Unrivalled accounts of
every destination, from vibrant
cities to the remotest beaches.
Lively reviews of the best places to
stay, eat, drink and party. Detailed
coverage of a wealth of activities,
such as the sunrise climb up Mount
Bromo, travelling along the Mekong
River and diving in the Philippines.
Dependable transport details,
including border crossings and island
ferries. Maps and plans for every
region.
Got Singapore Richard Lim 2002
Singapore Mark Lewis 1995 This
edition updates everything from bars,
clubs, and karaoke to its
contemporary coverage of the recent
Singapore elections.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei (Travel Guide with
Free Ebook) Rough Guides 2023-07-18
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

This practical travel guide to
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei features
detailed factual travel tips and
points-of-interest structured lists
of all iconic must-see sights as well
as some off-the-beaten-track
treasures. Our itinerary suggestions
and expert author picks of things to
see and do will make it a perfect
companion both, ahead of your trip
and on the ground. This Malaysia,
Singapore & Bruneiguide book is
packed full of details on how to get
there and around, pre-departure
information and top time-saving tips,
including a visual list of things not
to miss. Our colour-coded maps make
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei easier
to navigate while you're there. This
guide book to Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei has been fully updated postCOVID-19 and it comes with a free
eBook. The Rough Guide toMalaysia,
Singapore & Brunei covers: Kuala
Lumpur and around, the West Coast,
the Interior, the East Coast, the
South, Sarawak, Sabah, Brunei,
Singapore. Inside this travel guide
you'll find: RECOMMENDATIONS FOR
EVERY TYPE OF TRAVELLER Experiences
selection for every kind of trip to
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei, from
off-the-beaten-track adventures in
Taman Negara to family activities in
child-friendly places, like Niah
National Park or chilled-out breaks
in popular tourist areas, like Maliau
Basin. PRACTICAL TRAVEL TIPS
Essential pre-departure information
including Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei entry requirements, getting
around, health information,
travelling with children, sports and
outdoor activities, food and drink,
festivals, culture and etiquette,
shopping, tips for travellers with
disabilities and more. TIME-SAVING
ITINERARIES Carefully planned routes
covering the best of Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei give a taste of
the richness and diversity of the
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destination, and have been created
for different time frames or types of
trip. DETAILED REGIONAL COVERAGE
Clear structure within each
sightseeing chapter includes regional
highlights, brief history, detailed
sights and places ordered
geographically, recommended
restaurants, hotels, bars, clubs and
major shops or entertainment options.
INSIGHTS INTO GETTING AROUND LIKE A
LOCAL Tips on how to beat the crowds,
save time and money and find the best
local spots for river rafting, cave
exploration and wildlife-watching or
trekking through the world's oldest
tropical rainforest. HIGHLIGHTS OF
THINGS NOT TO MISS Rough Guides'
rundown of Kuala Lumpur, Melaka,
Penang, Langkawi's best sights and
top experiences help to make the most
of each trip to Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei, even in a short time. HONEST
AND INDEPENDENT REVIEWS Written by
Rough Guides' expert authors with a
trademark blend of humour, honesty
and expertise, to help to find the
best places in Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei, matching different needs.
BACKGROUND INFORMATION Comprehensive
'Contexts' chapter features
fascinating insights into Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei, with coverage of
history, religion, ethnic groups,
environment, wildlife and books, plus
a handy language section and
glossary. FABULOUS FULL COLOUR
PHOTOGRAPHY Features inspirational
colour photography, including the
stunning Kelabit Highlands and the
spectacular George Town. COLOUR-CODED
MAPPING Practical full-colour maps,
with clearly numbered, colour-coded
keys for quick orientation in
Kuching, Sabah and many more
locations in Malaysia, Singapore &
Brunei, reduce need to go online.
USER-FRIENDLY LAYOUT With helpful
icons, and organised by neighbourhood
to help you pick the best spots to
spend your time. FREE EBOOK Free
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

eBook download with every purchase of
this guide book to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei allows you to
access all of the content from your
phone or tablet, for on-the-road
exploration.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia
2001
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei Mark Lewis 2006
Vols. with earlier title cataloged as
monographs in LC.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei Charles de Ledesma
2012-07-19 The Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei is the
ultimate guide to these three
exciting Southeast Asian
destinations, covering all their
attractions, from amazing national
parks and historic temples to
gorgeous beaches and islands. This
new, fully updated edition features
redrawn maps, evocative photography
and all-new author itineraries that
take in both big sights and less
visited spots. Revamped sections on
Penang and Singapore offer more
detail on cultural sights, new
museums and budget accommodation;
there's improved coverage of
Sarawak's most popular national
parks, Mulu and Bako; while old
favourites like Mount Kinabalu and
the Perhentian Islands get have been
thoroughly revised. There's also
plenty of practical information on
topics like budget flights, river
transport, etiquette and the
excellent local cuisines to help you
get the best out of your trip,
whatever your budget. You'll be sure
to make the most of your time with
The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei. Now available
in ePub format.
Marco Polo Didn't Go There Rolf Potts
2008 Marco Polo Didn’t Go There is a
collection of rollicking travel tales
from a young writer USA Today has
called "Jack Kerouac for the Internet
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Age.” For the past ten years, Rolf
Potts has taken his keen postmodern
travel sensibility into the far
fringes of five continents for such
prestigious publications as National
Geographic Traveler, Salon.com, and
The New York Times Magazine. This
book documents his boldest, funniest,
and most revealing journeys--from
getting stranded without water in the
Libyan desert, to crashing the set of
a Leonardo DiCaprio movie in
Thailand, to learning the secrets of

Tantric sex in a dubious Indian
ashram. Marco Polo Didn’t Go There is
more than just an entertaining
journey into fascinating corners of
the world. The book is a unique
window into travel writing, with each
chapter containing a "commentary
track”--endnotes that reveal the
ragged edges behind the experience
and creation of each tale. Offbeat
and insightful, this book is an
engrossing read for students of
travel writing as well as armchair
wanderers.

the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei
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